
September 06, 2016 

 

Yuan Qi, 

Science Editor, Editorial Office 

Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 

 

Dear Sir: 

I, along with my coauthors, would like to ask you to consider the revised manuscript (NO. 

28347) entitled “Acute Kidney Injury and Post-Reperfusion Syndrome in Liver 

Transplantation” for publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology as a “Review”. 

 

First of all, we would like to thank Editor and Reviewers for the comments. It was a 

pleasure for us  to receive such grateful comments. 

 

According to Reviewers (1. This review written by Dr Ilaria Umbro et al. has perfectly 

gone through the current knowledge of acute kidney injury and post-reperfusion 

syndrome in liver transplantation. The manuscript comprehensively reviewed key articles 

addressed on this issue and well organized them. I thoroughly enjoyed reading it, 

especially, the authors indicated that the better understanding of predisposing factors for 

post-LT AKI might enable improved methods to prevent or ameliorate injury. The 

reviewer agrees with the author about the idea that this new understanding may possibly 

help clinicians to develop further studies in order to better clarify PRS and PRS-induced 

AKI, in particular in DCD recipients. 2. This review is  perfectly written and describe all 

the  current knowledge of acute kidney injury and post-reperfusion syndrome in liver 

transplantation. In particular further studies could better clarify our understanding our 

knowledge on PRS and PRS-induced AKI. I congratulate the authors and do not have any 

comment.) the text has not been modified. 

 

The manuscript has been revised according to the Guidelines and Requirements for 

Manuscript Revision – Review.  

Language has been revised as well. 

Audio core tip was added. 



 

 

Please find enclosed the following documents: 

1- 28347-Revised manuscript 

2- 28347-Answering reviewers 

3- 28347-Copyright assignment 

4- 28347-Audio core tip 

5- 28347-Conflict-of-interest statement 

6- 28347-Google Scholar 

7-28347-CrossCheck 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anna Paola Mitterhofer 

Department of Clinical Medicine,  

Nephrology and Dialysis B  

Sapienza University of Rome 

Viale dell’Università 37, 00185 Rome, Italy 

Telephone: +39 06 4997 2089 

Fax: +39 06 4997 2089 

Email: annapaola.mitter@uniroma1.it 


